
  
 

 

 

Network Notification 
____________________________________________________ 
 
Date: December 12, 2014               Number:   OH-P-2014-30  
          
To:  Ohio Providers 
 
From:  CareSource® 
 
Subject:   ALERT: ICD-10 Transition Webinar 

 

 
The Ohio Department of Medicaid has announced a free webinar for providers about 
the transition to ICD-10 on January 15, 2015.  
 
The webinar, sponsored by the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS), will 
cover several topics such as: 
 

 Basics and benefits of ICD-10 

 Common codes, primers for clinical documentation, and clinical scenarios by 
specialty 

 Creating your customized Action Plan 
 
Two sessions will be available on January 15: Noon and 5 PM. Each is scheduled for 
one hour. 
 
To register, visit the ODM ICD-10 website at and register for one of the two sessions. 
Registration links are provided in the upper right corner of the page. 
 
For more information, you can read the flier on our ICD-10 website. 
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http://medicaid.ohio.gov/PROVIDERS/Billing/ICD10.aspx
https://www.caresource.com/documents/road-to-10-flier-oh/

